
 

Year 2 Homework Letter – Friday 19th May 2023 
There are now shoots appearing all around the school where Year 2 have been 
planting. To ensure their success, a small group of Year 2s go out every day to 

water our crops. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
    
    

 

English 
This week, we have written our own 
stories based on ‘The Bear and A Piano’ by 
David Litchfield. We have: 

- Tried to include good fronted 
adverbials (sentence starters) 

- Using speech 
- Adjectives to describe 

The children are now trying to edit their 
work with the help of an adult. 
 
Maths 
This week we have been practising 
different aspects of Maths in preparation 
for our ‘special challenges’. The children 
also enjoyed ‘National Numeracy Day’ on 
Wednesday when they spent the whole 
morning outside playing some maths 
games linked to measure, counting, shape 
and ball games where they practised their 
times tables. 
 
Dates 
Friday 26th May – Non-uniform Day/ 

Bring a bottle for the Summer Garden 

Party. 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June- Half 

Term.  

Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th June - INSET 

days 

Wednesday 21st June – Year 2 Class 

Collective Worship 

 

Well done Year 2! You have approached 
your challenges with eagerness, resilience 
and determination. We are so proud of 
you! 
 
Mrs Cordey, Miss Murray and Miss 
Lindsay 
 

 
 

Homework 
• Please learn the spellings in 

homework books. We discussed these 
words in class. Practising every day 
really helps to commit them to 
memory. 

• Please complete the Maths homework 
which is a practise booklet for next 
week’s ‘special challenge’ in Maths. 
Please complete if you can – we are 
also practising other aspects of Maths 
and problem solving in class. 

• It is so important to read every school 
day and would appreciated a note in 
the reading record (I know some 
children are starting to write in their 
own reading record but if they could 
do it in pencil or black pen please – 
thank you!). 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


